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Share Your Thoughts - UCD Exam Feedback Survey

This email has been circulated to: All Students

Dear Student,

We’d like to hear about your experience with exams at UCD.

Your feedback is important and will help us enhance and improve future exam sessions for all
students. The survey should take no more than 2 minutes to complete, and all responses are
anonymous.

Survey Link

As a thank you, you’ll have the option at the end of the survey to enter a draw to win a €100 One4All
voucher. Your email will only be used for the prize draw and will not be linked to your survey
responses.

The survey will remain open until Friday, 30 May 2025.

Thank you for taking the time to share your feedback – it does make a difference.

You asked – we delivered! We’ve made several changes to the exam experience based on feedback
from previous student surveys. .

Exams on Campus
You asked for exams to take place on campus, and UCD is responding. A new building is now
being developed, and it will include space that can be used for exams in the future.
Better Signage
Improved wayfinding has been introduced to help you navigate the exam venues more easily
during the exam period.
Later Start Time
Morning exams now begin at 9:30am, giving you a little more time to arrive and prepare.

Kind regards,

Karen McHugh
Director of Assessment
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